
 

 

 

 

 

     A happy school committed to kindness, excellence, community, respect and aspiration.  
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Kindness, Excellence, Community, Respect and Aspiration 
Dear Parents and Carers                             28.03.25 

 
A big thank you goes out to the management and staff at the 

Mayfield, who this week supported the learning of our year 3 

pupils. Pupils visited the Mayfield as part of their Design and 

Technology topic, ‘Eating Seasonally’, and were treated to a taste 
testing exercise. 

Year 2 have ended their week by enjoying a trip 
to ‘Scarborough Fair’ as part of their learning 

journey: ‘What is your toy’s story?’ 

 

 
Girls’ football – Well done to the girls’ 

football team who were in action at 

Pindar on Tuesday afternoon. The girls 
won all 4 games and as always were a 

real credit to the school. 

 
This week's Best Effort awards were received by: 

EYFS: Erin & Ada  Y4: Alissia & Jack I 

Y1: Oakley & Iris Y5: Jenson & Octavia 

Y2: Edith and Kaeto Y6: Harry S & Jack B 

Y3: Elijah & LydiaLydia  

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


This Sunday will be our final Sunday Community Cycle event, 10am-12pm. 

These events have been incredibly well-attended and enjoyed by all who have 
come along. I look forward to seeing lots of you there. 

Next week also sees the end of the opening school facilities funding which has 

funded Wheely Active Cycle clubs, Sunday Community Cycle events and Girls’ 
Active Club. This means that these fully-funded clubs will come to an end at the 

end of next week. However, we are hoping to still be able to offer these clubs after 

Easter, albeit with some cost to parents – more details to follow. 
 

  EASTER BINGO                                                           
    This Monday 31 March at 5pm                       

       Bring your own dabbers!  £3 per book –  

          Pay on the door.  In the school hall.   

 Easter Egg prize donations will   

be greatly appreciated; please 

hand them to the school office.  

         DECORATE AN EGG COMPETITION   
                                              We would like to invite the children to decorate a      

                                                   hard boiled egg for Easter. Bring your entries 

into school anytime next week, with judging by Helen Mallory, Chair of 

Governors, to take place on Friday 4th April. Good Luck! 

 
Year 6 meeting – Parents and carers of Year 6 pupils are invited to a meeting in the 

school hall next Thursday (3rd April), to find out more about the upcoming SATs and 

the residential trip to Lee Valley. 
 

Last week saw the police deliver their promise of more action to tackle traffic in breach 

of the School Streets Pilot Scheme. Six penalty notices were issued. Don’t forget, it is an 
offence to drive into Bell Close between 8.15 and 9.00am; and 3.00-3.45pm, without a 

permit or blue badge - please abide by the law to help keep our children safe…and 

avoid a fine! 

 
Dinner Menu w/c 31 March 

Monday Tuesday Special Easter Menu 
        Wednesday 

Thursday Friday 

Beef Burger 
(v) Lentil & Veg 
Burger 
Ham Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket 
Potato 
Summer Berry & 
Lemon Muffing 

Sweet & Sour Pork 
Noodles 
(v) Quorn Dippers 
Tuna Sandwich 
Baked Bean  
Jacket Potato 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Roast Chicken & 
Yorkshire Pudding 
(v) Veggie Sausage 
Cheese Sandwich 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
Easter  
Chocolate 
Nest 
 
 

(v) Creamy Mac & 
Cheese 
(v) Veg Korma 
Tuna Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
Summer Crumble 
Pot 

Fish Star 
(v) Pizza Pinwheel 
(v) Cheese Sandwich 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Biscuit Swirl 

 

 
 



 

Key dates 
Sunday 30th March – Free Cycle Event on the School playground - 10am – 12pm – 

open to all! 

31st March – Y3 parents invited to share in Y3 learning destination (2.45pm)  
31st March –STARS Easter Bingo in the school hall (5.30pm) 

3rd April – Y5 Easter workshop with Faith in Scarborough Schools  

3rd April - Year 6 SATS/London information meeting (3.40-4.25)  
4th April – Egg decorating competition judging 

4th April School Closes 

TUESDAY 22nd April – School reopens for the Summer Term 
 

Robert Webb 

Head Teacher 


